
Administrative Recommendation

Date 2/19/2025
Discuss and Consider Approval of Joint Election 
Agreement for May 3, 2025 Election

 Need

We are required to conduct a joint election with any other political subdivisions conducting uniform 

elections.  Sonora ISD and Sutton County Underground Water Conservation District will  hold 

elections on May 3, 2025 and will contract with Sutton County to administer the election.  The joint 

election agreement is attached.

Concerns

None

Administrative Recommendation
To approve the Joint Election Agreement for May 3, 2025 as presented.


